Sarah & Jessica Ffmch Mitchell
~ are walking the km’s &

' raising funds for the Mongolian Wells!

~ Saturday 20th
November

Leaving from Redlynch Central
at 8am & walking to The Lagoon
~on the Esplanade.

N

For more information
or to sponsor a
walker...

Contact Wendy Ffinch

s MongolifAid
IR I Internationaluc




